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This week we have: 

 Represented numbers to 20, used tens and ones and completed arithmetic and reasoning 
assessments.  

 Written our own letter and created our own text map. 

 Finished our North and South Pole fact files. 

 Retold the Christmas story in order. 

 Practised our Christmas play!    

 

Next week we will be: 

 Counting one more and one less within 20 and comparing groups of objects and numbers 
within 20 in maths. 

 Retelling a familiar story in sentences, exploring and identifying features of instructions 
and drafting our own instructions in English. 

 Retelling the Christmas story in sentences in R.E. 

 Practising our Christmas play!  

 

Homework 

In assembly this week, Mrs McCluskey launched a Safer Parking Poster Competition. The purpose 

of the competition is to promote good driving and parking habits in the local community. 

We are asking that all children take part in the competition instead of their usual homework this 

week. The poster should be bright, colourful and informative. Please see the poster competition 

sheet in homework folders for more information.                                                             

Spelling labels are in reading records! 
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Year 1 Weekly News 

 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements 

 
 
 
 

Buster’s Book Club                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

This week in Class 1 we had 8 children who met the reading target, 7 children who exceeded the 

reading target and totalled 5 additional minutes of reading. Please continue to fill in the 

bookmarks at the front of reading records every Wednesday night. 

 


